
 
 
Ref.: CEPC/HQ/ED-Corres/2019-20     Date: 30th January, 2020 

 
To, 
 

All U.P. based Members of CEPC 
 

Subject: Revamping of the testing facilities for carpets available in IICT, Bhadohi 
 
Dear Members, 
  
We are forwarding a copy of an e-mail received from Indian Institute of Carpet Technology, 
Bhadohi regarding revamping of the testing facilities for carpets available in IICT, Bhadohi. The 

testing facilities of IICT is mean for Industries use only. The testing facilities should be in 
accordance of need of carpet industry. 
  
Members are requested kindly spare some of their valuable time and provide their feedback in 
the below link for improvement and upgradation of the testing facilities in IICT Bhadohi. 

 
Click here to submit your feedback 
 

Your valuable input in this regard will enhance the quality of the lab and they will be facilitating 

in better way for the growth of carpet industry.  

Therefore, you are requested please go through the above link and share your inputs so that the 

testing facilities would be upto mark.  

Looking forward for your kind support please   

 

Thanking You 

 

Sanjay Kumar 

Executive Director 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfT_uZZUZw7NorFG72YqWSmTjQ8Hk4RYo-0euTVtD0hQfXbDg/viewform?usp=sf_link

